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Secretary of State Jena Griswold and rules committee:

The proposal to embrace rank choice voting in Colorado is not only egregious but flies in the face of what free and
fair elections should be. The institution of rank choice voting dilutes our vote from 1 legal vote per voter to a
fraction of a vote per voter.
Unfortunately this seems to be another stepping stone to the complete take over and nullifying everyday Coloradans
voice. We have witnessed the disastrous results where this method has been implemented-most recently in Alaska.
In an era where voters across the country are being more and more disenfranchised I implore you NOT to proceed
with implementation of Rank Choice Voting in Colorado.

Karen Seibold


